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Sunday Worship – 11:00 am

Pastor Kim is available by phone or appointment Tuesdays through Sundays 

or at any time by text or email and for pastoral emergencies. 

Pastor Kim’s Rockford-area hours are every other Tuesday (March 10, 24, April 7, April 21) and all day every Friday
Administrative Assistant office hours: Wednesday: 3:30—5:30pm, Friday: 8-4pm
Weekly Happenings
Sunday, March 8
Glad2 in the Library, 9:45-10:30am
Worship, 11:00am
Fellowship Coffee Following Worship
Monday, Wednesday, Friday
Senior Fitness, 10:00am
Tuesday, March 10
Trustees Meeting, 6:30pm
Wednesday, March 11 
Choir Practice, 7:00 pm
Sunday, March 15
Blood Drive and Breakfast

Glad2 in the Library, 9:45-10:30am
Worship, 11:00am
Fellowship Coffee Following Worship
< < < < < < < < < < <
March 17 – Governance Board Meeting, 6:30pm
March 18 – Breakfast at Kelly’s, 8:00am
March 22 to 29 – Family Promise Host Week

April 5 – Palm/Passion Sunday
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Building communities, strengthening lives.



Courtland-Oakfield United Methodist Church
Sunday Worship and Praise
Our Vision:
To become people who love as God loves
Our Mission:
To do what Jesus did – deliver hope, healing, and hospitality to our community
Our Values:
Open hearts, open minds, open doors

March 8, 2020 11:00am ~ Second Sunday in Lent

Worship Series: Entering the Passion of Jesus  

     Welcome & Announcements 
 

Call to Worship 

 
Liturgist:  Who is this who enters the doors of our temple, who overturns the tables?
 

People:   It is Jesus of Galilee, the Son of God, who comes to cleanse the great temple, to 

                     restore it to house of hallowed prayer. 

Liturgist:  Then let us open the doors of our hearts even wider, so he can cast out the thieves who 

                      would take what is sacred and tender and turn it hard as gold in a fist. 

People:  May the temple within us be a refuge where doves of peace roost in the rafters.

Liturgist:  May it be a garden that bears the fruits of a generous spirit.

People:  Oh Lord, take what is corrupt and withered and let it break forth in beauty.


Liturgist:  For thine is the kingdom and the power and the glory forever. Amen.
**
Gathering Hymn 
UMH #61 “Come, Thou Almighty King”

Prayers of the People  

Anthem

“Once Upon a Tree”

Noisy Offering to Support UMCOR  




Time with Our Children
 

Scripture Reading 
Mark 11:15-19

Hymn of Preparation 
UMH #287 “O Love Divine, What Hast Thou Done”

Dwelling in the Story   
 
     
Message


“The Temple: Risking Righteous Anger” 


Holy Communion
 

Offering of our Tithes and Gifts


**
Doxology
     UMH #95 “Praise God, from Whom All Blessings Flow”


Prayer of Dedication

**
Closing Hymn
UMH #261 “Lord of the Dance”





**
Blessing and Sending
UM Hymnal # 898 “Amen”

LARGE PRINT BIBLES & HYMNALS ARE AVAIABLE FOR USE – SEE ANY GREETER OR USHER. 

Today and Coming Up…  
Lenten Bible Study 

The Bible Study has been cancelled due to a lack of interest. 

Trustees Meeting
A Trustees Meeting is scheduled for Tuesday, March 10. The Trustees meet on the second Tuesday of every other month at 6:30pm.
Governance Board Meeting
A Governance Board Meeting is scheduled for Tuesday, March 17. The Governance Board meets on the third Tuesday of every other month at 6:30pm. The next Governance Board Meeting after March will be held on May 19. 

Any interested member or constituent is welcome to attend any Trustee or Governance Board Meeting.  
Nursery Volunteers 
We are looking for more nursery volunteers who would be willing to serve on Sunday mornings. Please see Jeannette Greeb if you are able to serve in the nursery.  
Blood Drive & Breakfast  

The blood drive will take place from 8:30-12:00pm and the breakfast from 8:00-10:30am. The updated sign-up and appointment sheet is on the bulletin board to the left as you enter Fellowship Hall from the church hallway. Please review your appointment times. At the blood drive, one lucky donor will receive a Meijer Gift Card. To prepare for the blood drive, please start drinking water this week to be hydrated well for next Sunday. Also if you need a boost, see Scott Fuller on Sunday and I can get you some iron pills. With the flu season still upon us, we need as many donors as we can get. There are still open spots and I can get you signed up on the spot. 
Getting Ready For …
Urgent Need: We need 1 or 2 people to serve as an overnight host Sunday, March 22. 

Please see Jeannette Greeb, Mary Scramlin or Jeanne Bowser if you are able to serve as an overnight host. We will be hosting Family Promise from March 22-29th. 
Sunday, March 8, 2020
Pastor: Kim DeLong | Music Director: Karen Postema
	Volunteer
	March 8
	March 15

	Liturgist
	Don Chandler 
	Don Chandler 

	Head Usher
	Dave Scramlin 
	Keith Sanders 

	Greeter(s)
	Tonya Mata
	Chuck and Sue Ellis

	Coffee
	Tonya Mata and Jenny Chertos
	Dawna Ames and Diane Harvey 

	Nursery
	Mary Scramlin
	Shirley DeYoung 

	Junior Church
	Bethany Edwardson 
	Melissa Schippers 

	Audio/Video
	Mark Schippers 
	Mark Schippers 

	
	March 8
	April 5

	Communion Steward
	Jamie and Tonya Mata 
	Mary Lou Fuller 

	Communion Servers
	Dave and Mary Scramlin
	Wendy Harrold and Jackie Pederson 


If you are unable to serve on the day you are scheduled, please find your own substitute.
A volunteer schedule with the most recent updates is posted on the wall outside the church office.
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** Please stand in body or spirit 	T-Loop available	AED defibrillator in narthex to right of church mailboxes











Easter Flowers


We are doing something different this year and inviting you to bring in your own Easter Flowers during Holy Week. You may take them home on Easter Sunday, April 12.  





Visit www.coumc.org to view upcoming worship topics, current events, weekly bulletins, and sermon recordings. Find information about our active groups and their activities throughout the year. If you are a first-time visitor, we hope you will complete a Welcome Card for us and receive a free gift. Welcome Cards help us live into our goal of hospitality. 








